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Harold & Jennifer Boyce
1420 Paddocks Way
Powder Springs, GA 30127

PH# 404-579-8212, email: mhsboyce@gmail.com

September 5, 2021

Powder Springs City Council
c/o Jerod Bush
1422 Paddocks Way

Powder Springs, GA 30127

To Whom It May Concern:

This correspondence is in support of Jerod Bush and the installation of the added driveway adjacent to
our property. This installed driveway in no way causes harm or impediment to me his next-door
neighbor and may be more helpful than harmful. Some of the reasons for this thinking are listed below.

Due to the nature of Mr. Bush'’s business, he needs ingress and egress to his back property and can only
access this using the entrance adjoining our property. This side of the property retains a substantial
amount of water (before installed driveway) when it rains there by making it difficult if not impossible to
get in or out. This then forces him to have to park on the street, (which is a code violation), and a driving
hazard based upon the angle of this portion of the street.

Even though a prior authorization/permit may have been required for this project, its completion has
surely made this section of the neighborhood safer (traffic wise) and affords Mr. Bush the opportunity to
conduct his business without causing harm or discomfort to his neighbors and especially us {the Boyce’s)
his closest neighbors.

Therefore, we do show support for Mr. Bush and the installation of the extended driveway/entrance to
his back property.

Respectfully Yours

The Boyce’s

HOaro}& Jennifer Boyc




